
GSAC – Graduate Student Advisory Council Meeting 
October 14, 2010, 1:00 p.m. 
Varsity Room – Overman Student Center 
 
 

 
 
Agenda & Meeting Notes 
 

 Welcome/Introductions  
 

 Review GSAC Informational Gathering event on September 29, 2010 
Nice turn out for the event – close to 70 in attendance 
Food cost was $99 and just the right amount 
Like the location of the Student Center – central location 
Presenters did a good job 

 

 GSAC Funding Applications for Thesis Research  
o Georgia Frangou – tabled discussion requesting further information from 

applicant –review additional information 
Approved at the Oct. 14, 2010 meeting to award $200 

 
 New officer election discussion 

 
2009-2010 Officers  

o President – Brittany Guardia, History 

o Vice President – Allison Keegan 
o Treasurer – Phillip Kurtz 

o Secretary – Chris Gossman 
o  

New Officers for 2010-2011 
 President –   Chris Gossman 

 Vice President – Allison Keegan 

 Treasurer/Secretary – Amanda Minton 

 
 Next meeting tentatively set for November 11, 2010 at 1:00pm.  Plan to meet the 

second Thursday of the month for the Fall semester. 
 

 New Business – Discussion about how to increase awareness of the Colloquium and research 
opportunities.  Tamanna mentioned that she would like MBA students to know more about this 
and wondered how to get the word out to them.  Brenda Roberts shared her encouragement to 
promote this program.  Brian Peery will coordinate the event this year and B.B. will let him know 
that GSAC would like to assist him to market this opportunity. 

 
 Adjournment 

 

 
Things to remember: 
 
October 16 – PSU Homecoming 
October 27 – Grad Finale, 9:00 – 5:30 p.m. in the Student Center Ballroom 
December 17 - Graduation 


